
 

 We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School  
  

NEWSLETTER  Issue 1 

Week ending Friday 6th September 2019 

The Good Shepherd Catholic Trust 
 

UNICEF article of the month: September, Article 28 
Every child has the right to an education. Primary education must be free. Secondary 
education must be available to every child. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a wonderful summer holiday with your families. The children have all 

returned enthusiastic and ready to learn! On behalf of the staff and myself, may I say thank you for the 

very generous gifts and cards received at the end of term; once again we were overwhelmed by your 

generosity.  

We especially welcome new families to our school and new members of staff; Ms Boyle, Mrs Sharma, Miss 

Newman and Mrs Poole.  We wish them all success and happiness at our school.  

SS Peter and Paul’s Catholic Primary School is now part of the Good Shepherd Trust; the distinctive 

nature and ethos of our school will remain the same and we are looking forward to working with  the other 

schools in the trust and sharing good practice.  

The children all look very smart in their school uniform, thank you to all the parents who have provided 

their child with the school PE polo shirt with the SSPP logo. May I remind you that all the children will 

be expected to wear this PE shirt from now on; it is available from Rupens and www.myclothing.com.  

Please see the school website for the full uniform list; jewellery of any description is not allowed.  

The expected date for the parking restrictions is still in place is for the 16th September; I will advise you if 

this changes.  

SSPP is now a ‘NUT FREE’ School, due to children and staff in school with serious nut allergies. No 

nuts of any description in lunchboxes please.  

I wish you all a lovely weekend.  

  

God Bless       

 Mrs S Johnson                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 

                                                                                                                                                     

http://www.myclothing.com/


 

 

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK  
Dear Lord 
Help us to remember who we are; creatures made in the image of God who share a common 
home. Help us to remember it is God, who calls us to love life and live it in communion with the 
rest of creation. Amen.  

 
“Each Christian man and woman, every member of the human family, can act as a thin yet unique 

and indispensable thread in weaving a network of life that embraces everyone.” 
Pope Francis 1st September 2019 
 

 
 

  

 

 

GOSPEL REFLECTION 

 In assembly this week, the children listened to the story of creation, from the book of Genesis.    

They heard how God created everything and when he saw what he had made, he saw that it 

was good. The school will continue to work hard on promoting ways to protect our planet.   Pope 

Francis has highlighted the importance of climate change and he dedicated last Sunday as the 

World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation. I am certain our school council will continue their 

excellent  campaign on Air Pollution 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 9th September 9.30am Reception children start at 9.30am ( Infant Gates) 

Wednesday 11th September 11am School Mass at SSPP Church 11am  

Monday 16th September 2.30pm Meet the Teacher Meetings for  Y1, Y3,Y6 2.30pm 

Tuesday 17th September 2.30pm Meet the Teacher Meetings for  Y1, Y3,Y6 2.30pm  

Friday 27th September  9.15am Macmillan Coffee morning 

  

 
 
 
 


